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Subject Civil Rules hearing on Nov. 17

Dear John,
Thank you very much for speaking with me earlier this week about the Civil Rules hearing on Nov. 17.

I would like to testify at this hearing on the new proposed summary judgment rules and will be making a
submission in early November.

Please confirm that you received this request and let me know if you need anything else from me
now.

Best,
Liz Schneider
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